
Cost:

2024 Conference Registration
November 11-13, 2024 | Fort Caswell

$265 -Includes NCBMA membership ($30), 
conference fee and materials, lodging, and 
meals
Private Room: $350. If you do not have a 
roommate and do not want a private room, we 
can assign a roommate to you.
Commuter: $175-Includes NCBMA 
Membership, conference fee and materials, 
Monday dinner, Tuesday breakfast, lunch, and 
dinner, and Wednesday breakfast.

Register early! 
$50 deposit is due at registration.  
Installments are accepted.  
Final payment is due by August 31.
Make checks payable to NCBMA and mail to: 
Attn: Gayle Gestrich
703 Vernon Dr.
Jacksonville, NC  28540

Refunds for cancellations
Excluding $30 membership fee:
Before July 31: 100%
August 1-31: 60%
After August 31: No refund

Registration Form
Name __________________________________________ � Date_________________________

Place of employment ___________________� Position ____________________ Association _____________________

Mailing Address (work) � ______________________________________________________________________________

Work Phone __________________________ � Email (Required) ______________________________________________

Roomate(s) __________________________________________________________� Need Private Room ____________

Physical Needs �_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Food Allergies ______________________________________________________________________________________

First time attending conference? _________� Would you serve as a mentor to a first-timer? __________

Conference logo t-shirt: 

Pricing: Short Sleeve: S-XXXL $20  Size ________		  Long Sleeve S-XXL: $25   Size_______

Street					     City					     Zip

This is being delivered via email to reduce our budget cost. It is also available on our website at ncbaptistsecretaries.com. 
If you know anyone else who would like to receive our newsletter, please forward this to them. Also, contact Amy Parce at 
NCBMA@gmail.com with their name and email to have them added to our list. Thank you!


